12/1/2017

Buzzy & Susan Buetenbach 1001 Cardinal Drive Louisville, Ky 40213

RECEIVED

DEC 04 2017

DESIGN SERVICES

Dear Neighbor,

I am requesting a "Conditional Use Permit" (CUP) from the City of Louisville to allow me to operate short term rentals at my residence, 1001 Cardinal Drive.

The maximum amount of guests per rental is 10. There is ample parking provided. Emergency contacts are provided for our guests and closest neighbors.

We have a minimum stay of 4 nights. We are onsight during these rentals to oversee they go smoothly.

I am holding a meeting at my house Thursday Dec 14th at 7pm. You are invited to attend so I may explain my proposal & answer any questions you may have.

Thank you, Buzzy Buetenbach email: buzzy.oasis@att.net

BETH,

THIS LETGER WAS SENT TO NEIGHBORS

ON 12/1/2017 ON BACK

- JOHN L. ALLEN 1005 CARDÍNAL DRING
- KENNETH + REGINA W HUNT 1009 CAPDINAL DRIVE
- STEPHEN L. & JENNY NORD 931 CUMPÍNAR ORÍVE
- WILMA CRAFT 3305 LINNET Rd.
- Monnis m. rELVAS MAE 3320 THRUSH RD.
- FRANK LEE PERNONE 3316 TRUSH R.D.
- JANICE M. FALLER 3312 THRUSH RD.
- JEREMY D. WRIGHT 3311 LINNET RD.
- -MARTHA ANN HURST 33,17 LINNET RD.
- -JOSEPH R. JR. + LINDAM.
 2214 CHICKADES RD

- -SIMON J. G. POCE 3314 LINNET RD.
- AUDUBON LOUNTRYCLUB 3265 ROBÍN ROAD

RECEIVED

DEC 0 4 2017

DESIGN SERVICES

Jones, Beth A.

From:

Buzzy <buzzy.oasis@att.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, December 20, 2017 9:46 AM

To:

Jones, Beth A.

Subject:

Re: 17CUP1026 Cardinal Drive

Beth,

I had my meeting last Thursday night, Dec.14. One neighbor, Jack Allen, attended and he had no issues or questions about short term rentals. Thank you, Buzzy

Sent from my iPad

On Nov 16, 2017, at 10:37 AM, Jones, Beth A. <Beth.Jones@louisvilleky.gov> wrote:

Excellent! I thought I remembered you having some surgery – I'm glad the recovery is going well.

I'm attaching a copy of a map showing the property owners who need to be invited to the meeting; please also include me on your mailing list. I'm also sending a document that outlines the process just as a reminder.

Please let me know if you have questions. If not, I'll see you when your neighborhood meeting is done.

Beth Jones, AICP
Planner II
Planning & Design Services Department of Develop Louisville
LOUISVILLE FORWARD
444 S. Fifth Street, Suite 300
Louisville KY 40202
502-574-6019

RECEIVED

MAY 0.1 2018

DESIGN SERVICES

<image001.jpg>

<image006.png><image007.png>

From: Buzzy [mailto:buzzy.oasis@att.net]
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 10:30 AM

To: Jones, Beth A.

Subject: Re: 17CUP1026 Cardinal Drive

Beth,

I was getting ready to get in touch with you. My goal is to get this completed by the end of the year. I am 71/2 weeks post new knee surgery and things are going well. I am going to start with getting my neighbors address and scheduling a meeting. If I need some help with that, I'll let you know. Sorry for the delay, I'm on it! Buzzy

Sent from my iPad

On Nov 16, 2017, at 10:16 AM, Jones, Beth A. <Beth.Jones@louisvilleky.gov> wrote: